
 

Thursday May 11 

6:30pm 

  
 

Northlake Woods PS welcomes Dr. Meg Popovic on Thursday, May 11, at 6:30 

pm, in the school library. Dr. Meg’s content is intended for parents; for 

families who are unable to leave their children at home, there will be a 

supervised activity in the gymnasium.  Registration is not required.  
 


